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This is an unrealistic expectation at this time, particularly when we are in recession and money is
very tight. Our income is only Social Security at this time and an electric vehicle is totally
unrealistic from a cost perspective. I must believe that this is true for many many people in
Washington state. So my advice is be realistic......


